
       Your child 
will bring a 
RED folder 
home each af-
ternoon.  It will 
have pockets 

labeled “Return to School” for 
homework and “Keep at Home” for 
school announcements and com-
pleted assignments.     Folders 
should be returned to school each 
morning.  
  
Nightly Reading: 
Students will receive a book or two 
each day in class to share with you 
each evening.  They 
should read to you (or 
with you if more appro-
priate).  When finished, 
please sign their reading 
log.  Signed logs will earn points 
towards our Book It Reading Pro-
gram that starts October 1st.  
 

Math: 

We will do one lesson 
per day in our math 
series.  Students will 
complete side A in 
class.  They should 
then practice skills at 
home on   side B. 
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Dates to Remember 

 

In October 

 

14-PTO meeting 

2nd, 3rd, 4th -Early Release 

2nd-Parent Teacher Conferences 

7th—11th Fall Break 

21st-Parent Volunteer Training 

23rd– Family Project Due 

25th -Apple Annie’s Field Trip 

31st Halloween Parade 

 

Take home Learning 
(Homework) 

The Giving Tree 
 

 

• Snacks (cereal, crackers, 
goldfish) 

 

• Trick or treat size m&ms, 
peanut m&ms, 
skittles 

 

• Napkins 
 

• D batteries 
 

October Book 
Order  

 
The next book  

order will be  
in November. 

Book Orders 

October Site Words:   
we  my  like  he  for  me  

black   orange  

Please help your child read and 
spell these words every day! 

 

Family Projects 
 

Our September Family Scrapbook pages are 
wonderful!  You did a great job.  I am put-
ting our “book” together and then students 
will have the opportunity to take it home 
and share it with you.  Everyone will have a 
chance to bring it home and read it.  We will 
then add it to our classroom library. 
 
Our October family project is a pumpkin 
decorating activity.  Please help your child 
decorate the provided pumpkin. You can 
use anything you have at home.  Be crea-
tive.  If you would like to write a pumpkin 
adventure to go with it, please do.   
Students will share them with the class 
when they are returned and then they will be 
displayed on our bulletin 
board.   
 
They are due October 23rd. 

Parents In the Classroom 
 

 
There are several parents and grandparents 
who would like to help in our classroom.  
We LOVE helpers in Kindergarten!  

I am going to have an adult volunteer 
training on Monday, October 21st  at 
12:45 PM.  If you are interested in com-
ing to work in kindergarten, please put 
the 21st on your calendar.  We will dis-
cuss projects, learn how to 
work effectively with kin-
dergarteners in a classroom 
setting and put together a 
volunteer schedule.    

Visit our classroom page on the 
Cochise School website for 

classroom photos, websites and  
announcements. There is also a 
Facebook page for kindergarten 
families ONLY.  Contact me for  

more information. 


